
 
132. Design quality should be considered throughout the evolution and assessment of individual 
proposals. Early discussion between applicants, the local planning authority and local community 
about the design and style of emerging schemes is important for clarifying expectations and 
reconciling local and commercial interests. Applicants should work closely with those affected by their 
proposals to evolve designs that take account of the views of the community. Applications that can 
demonstrate early, proactive and effective engagement with the community should be looked on more 
favourably than those that cannot.  
 


